
 

 

 
  

                                               
  

  

  

  

   

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 September 8, 2021 
 
 
 
 

The Skaneateles Central School District Board of Education has been seeking applicants to fill the 
unexpired term of board member Gary Gerst, who resigned August 3, 2021. The application period closed 
Friday, September 3, 2021. 
 
The Skaneateles Central School District Board of Education is excited to announce that 13 community 
members have applied to fill the vacancy.  
 
The board will be scheduling initial interviews with all 13 candidates soon, with hopes of appointing the 
successful candidate in October. The newly appointed member will serve until the May 2022 election 
results provide a candidate to complete the remainder of Mr. Gerst’s term. If the newly appointed 
member desires to continue serving as a member of the Board of Education, he or she must run and win a 
seat in the next general election (May 2022). 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Skaneateles High School  
Gregory Santoro 
(315) 291-2231 

Skaneateles Middle School  
Michael Caraccio 
(315) 291-2241 

State Street Intermediate School  
John Lawrence 
 (315) 291-2261 

Belle H. Waterman Primary School  
Patrick J. Brown 
 (315) 291-2351 

 

 

Eric Knuth 
    Superintendent of Schools 

(315) 291-2221 
 

Connor Brown 
School Business Manager 

(315) 291-2268 
Fax (315) 685-0347 

 

 

Skaneateles Central School District 
Nationally Recognized for Excellence 

45 East Elizabeth Street 

Skaneateles, New York 13152 


